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SUSK Participates in the 2015 СКУМО Conference 
 
From August 26-28, 2015, two members of SUSK participated in the conference of the 
World Congress of Ukrainian Youth Organizations (СКУМО) in Odessa, Ukraine. 
Attendees of the conference were from across the world, from Germany, Ukraine, 
Poland, and Canada, among others. Past SUSK President Danylo Korbabicz (2010-11, 
2012-13) and current Internal Relations Director Anton Waschuk represented the 
Ukrainian Canadian Students’ Union at the conference. 
 
“SKUMO Forum was a great event in which Ukrainian diaspora from around the globe 
had a chance to meet and bond through their shared roots, motivations and ambitions” 
stated Anton Waschuk. “The event was held in beautiful sunny Odessa, day by day, 
delegates met to listen to the variations of panels being held, varying from the ways 
diaspora can lobby on Ukraine's behalf, to the economic aspects of the current 
situations and the way to attract investors and disruptive leaders. Overall this forum was 
a great opportunity to network, share common missions and visions amongst fellow 
diaspora, learn about the current and unfolding situation and, realign SKUMO's 
leadership into the accountable and transparent organization it could be.” 
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